
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Kim Wiley and I live in Bend.  I support small-dollar matching because I believe that it is vital 
that our representatives be of the people and for the people that they represent.  We need more 
diversity in our elections, not less. It is our diverse makeup that 
makes this Country truly great.   I urge you to support HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Kim Wiley 
19400 Green Lakes Loop 
Bend, OR 97702-1160 
 
 
 


